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Have a lovely long weekend —from all at Highcliffe!  

Respect Resilience Responsibility 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I would like to thank you for remaining so respectful        
during the ongoing industrial action and subsequent 

disruption to some of our children. Nobody here     
wanted it to get to that point, and as I have said        

before, everybody at Highcliffe has the children’s best 
interests at heart—please remember that the dispute 

is not with our school or families. 
Class Photo Day: We have moved the original date 

from this Tuesday, due to the class closures planned. It 
will now take place on Wednesday 14th June. 

Coronation Plans: A reminder that we have asked       
everyone to wear red, white and blue on Friday 5th 

May to celebrate King Charles’ Coronation, and invited 
you to join us, with a picnic afternoon tea to enjoy with 

your children, from 2.30pm. We will look forward to 
seeing those of you who can make it then! Please enter 

via the field gate. Thank you. 

Diary Dates (please see new additions):  

Mon 1st May—Bank Holiday—School Closed 

Thurs 4th May—Nursery closed for Polling Day 

Fri 5th May—Coronation Celebration (details above) 

Mon 8th May—Coronation Bank Holiday—              

School Closed 

Tues 9th-Fri 12th May—KS2 SATs 

Mon 15th-Fri 25th May— KS1 SATs 

Mon 15th-Wed 17th May—Y6 Derbyshire Residential 

Fri 26th May –5th June 2023—Half Term 

W/C Mon 5th June—Y4 Multiplication Check 

W/C Mon 12th June—Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Wed 14th June—Class Photos (changed date) 

Mon 26th-Fri 30th June—Y4/5 NW Residential  

Mon 10th—Fri 14th July—Y6 Transition to LJS 

Thurs 6th July—Summer Discos/Y6 VIP Party 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Leavers’ Performance 

Wed 19th July—Y6 Sleepover 

Thurs 20th July 2023—Last day of summer term 

Fri 21st July 2023—PD Day; School Closed 

We are very proud to announce this week’s pupils of the 

week. Well done everyone!  

Magpie Class (Rec. Miss Schofield)- Hattie B 

Puffin Class (Y1/2 Mrs Woodhouse)- Jack CW 

Curlew Class (Y1/2 Mrs Pattinson)- Alexander G 

Oystercatcher Class (Y2 Mrs Appleby)- Evelina H 

Avocet Class (Y3 Mrs Whittle/Mrs Whitwell)- Cody S 

Kingfisher Class  (Y3/4 Mrs Salter)- James S 

 Golden Plover Class (Y4/5 Mr Nash)- Mollie H 

 Peregrine Falcon Class (Y4/5 Miss Thornton/ 

Mrs Walker)- Mia D 

 Barn Owl Class (Y6 Mr Parnaby)- Grace P 

Merlin Class (Y6 Miss Donaldson)- Paige S 

With Belief and Hard Work, Anything is Possible!  

 Next Week’s Clubs:    

(4.30pm finish unless otherwise stated) 

Tuesday—Rec/Y1 Yoga (am) and Y2 Yoga (am);            

Y5/6 Basketball 

Wednesday—KS1 Book Club; KS1 Lego Club;              

Y3/4/5 Cricket: Y6 Reading/SPAG Booster  

 Thursday—Rec/Y1 Yoga (am); Y2 Yoga (am) KS2 Choir 

(lunch); Rec/KS1 Craft Club; STEM Club (4.15pm);            

Y6 Maths Booster 

Attendance: To ensure your child makes good progress at 

school, it is extremely important that they attend school 

each day, unless they are unwell. Children also need to 

arrive on time each day as well, so please make sure     

Reception and KS1 are in class by 8.50am and KS2         

children are in by 8.45am. Thank you. 

This week’s star attenders are Miss Schofield’s class!  

Well done on your 97%! 

Welcome to Highcliffe! It has been a pleasure to           

welcome Luciana and L J to Y5, James to Y3 and Dylan and 

Keelan to Y1 this week! We hope you will all be                 

very happy here!  

Safeguarding at Highcliffe: We have had cases of headlice 

recently. Please check your child’s hair and treat as       

needed (please see attached poster). Thank you. 

http://www.highcliffeprimary.org

